
Rallye de Charlevoix 2024 

Bulletin 2                     

 

Subject: Change of location for the technical inspection 

Release date: October 24, 2024 

Effective date: October 24, 2024 

 

 

The Supplementary Regulations mention that the technical inspection will take place at 

the service area. Please note that it will instead be held at the École secondaire du 

Plateau (Polyvalente du Plateau), 88 rue des Cimes, La Malbaie (G5A 1J6). 

 

The time remains unchanged (Friday, November 1, between 10:00 AM and 1:00 PM), 

BUT it is important that you schedule your inspection time with the technical inspector 

Jean-François Gidéon by sending him an email at the following address: 

 

racercake@hotmail.com 

 

The route to get to the Polyvalente from headquarters can be found in the service book 

of each team. 

 


